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As a Pastor, I have conducted many funeral services. Some are 

easier than others, however, all have a finality about them. 

Funeral services for those that have a genuine personal  

relationship with Jesus Christ are bittersweet. Bitter for the loss 

of life and sweet because we know that they will go to heaven. 

Funeral services for the lost are just bitter. The fact that they 

will never bask in the glory of Jesus and that they will spend 

eternity in hell is heart breaking. 

 

As a Pastor, I try to always say comforting things to the family. 

I also strive to have an evangelistic plea for those who do not 

know Christ as their Lord and Savior. The book of James  

teaches us that “Life is like a vapor.” No one is here forever. 

We need to encourage everyone to surrender their lives to  

Jesus Christ. 

 

I believe, that as believers, we need to live our lives as a  

witness for Jesus Christ. We need to actively share Him with a 

lost and dying world. 

 

Serving Him Together, 

Buddy Wasson 

Savannah Baptist AMS 

 revwasson@gmail.com  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We would like to say Thank You to all the churches that 

gave to the  Baxley Children’s Home . 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   Marty’s Minutes  

 

 

 

 

 

Dear SBA Churches, thank you for your prayers and financial 

support for our BCM ministries. It’s hard to believe the  

semester is over and graduation has passed. A special thanks to 

our graduating seniors on the BCM leadership team, as well as 

the 19 SBA churches and individuals who provided meals and 

support to reach university students for Christ.  

This successful year was a true group effort, especially from my 

wife, Daphne. Please keep our summer discipleship group in 

your prayers, and we look forward to seeing you in the fall! 

 

 

Marty Youngblood 

Pastor Wellness Catalyst, Southeast Region, Georgia Baptist 

Mission Board  

6789257677  
gabaptist.org  
4125 Old Milton Parkway, Alpharetta, GA 30005-4443  
  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Senior Adult Picnic  

The Picnic was held on Thursday May 8, 2025 at J F Gregory 

Park in Richmond Hill GA. 

The Picnic was a great success, with over 90 in attendance.  

The Disaster Relief served great Hamburgers and Hotdogs and 

Potato salad, and Baked Beans with a dessert.  

There was special singing and testimony from Bill Morris and 

door prizes were given to all who attended. We are looking 

forward to next year’s picnic. 

 

Assembly News     
  

 

 

 

Greetings from the Assembly,   

 

This is the most exciting and yet busiest time of the year for 

the Assembly. The grass is in full swing, summer groups are 

about to begin, but the most exciting part is the pool will be 

inspected this week and opened for the summer. Who doesn't 

enjoy a huge pool with their church friends and family. It's 

not too late to book your church cook-out. Or maybe even a 

summer camp for the youth. Whatever you need reach out 

and let us serve you.  

 

Dale Griner, Director 

Savannah Baptist Assembly 

Office: 912.772.3368 

Cell: 912.656.6570 

www.SBAssembly.org 

 

Here is a look at the  Pool at the Baptist Assembly 

Come Join us at the Assembly!  

Savannah Baptist Center 

 

 

        

                          Food Pantry 

Please consider helping us restock our food pantry. Last 

month we gave out 325 bags of groceries to individuals and 

families in need. We appreciate your help with this ministry 

opportunity. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you,  

Mrs. Stephanie Carr, Director, SBC                                                           

www.savbaptistcenter.org 

 

Like us on            to see current needs and info!  
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Happy Birthday To our Pastors   

& Spouses 

Rev. Perry Boyd 6/12 

Mrs. Amy Waddell 6/13 

Rev. Truc Phan 6/24 

Mrs. Natalie Doyle 6/25 

Mrs. Lacy Cabrera 6/29 

 

Please let us know if your 

church has an upcoming 

event, announcement or job 

opening that you would like 

for us to post on our website! 

tel:6789257677
https://gabaptist.org/
https://maps.google.com/?q=4125%20Old%20Milton%20Parkway,%20Alpharetta,%20GA%2030005-4443
http://www.sbassembly.org/


 

Ministers Meetings  

Mondays at 11:30 am   

 

June 2 

Lunch: Spanky’s  308 Mall Way  

 

June 9 

Lunch:  Ole Time’s Country Buffet  

   209 Stephenson Ave 

 

June 16 

Lunch: Wang’s 2  7601 Waters Ave  

 

June 23 

Carey Hillard's   8410 Waters Ave.  

 

June 30 

Sakura Buffet  220 Eisenhower Dr.   

 

 

 

Savannah Baptist Association Staff 
 

Rev. Buddy Wasson, Mission Strategist                                           Mrs. Stephanie Carr, Director, Baptist Center                                             
Mrs. Tewanna Wommack, Financial Secretary                            Rev. Marty Youngblood, Baptist Collegiate Ministries 
Mrs. Connie Martin, Financial Treasurer                                        Dale Griner, Assembly Director                      
                             

Savannah Baptist Association                     
704 Wheaton Street                                                
Savannah, GA 31401                                               
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The Baptist Vision 

Calendar  
 

 

June 2025 

June 1, 2025 Disaster Relief Sunday 

June 2, 9, 16, 23, 30, 2025 Minister’s Meeting 

At the Restaurants at 11:30 am 

June 8-14, 2025  SBC Annual Meeting Dallas, TX 

June 15, 2025 Father’s Day 

 

July 2025 

July 3rd & 4th, 2025 Association Office Closed  

in Observance of Independence Day 

July 7, 14, 21, 28, 2025 Minister’s Meeting at the 

Restaurants  TBA at 11:30 am 

July 21, 2025 Baptist Center Trustee Meeting 

1:30 pm 

 

 

 

We are on Facebook! 
You can visit us at Savannah Baptist Association. If you cannot find us, email  
info@sbassociation.org with your Facebook name: @SavAssociation . We will give 
you a “friend invite”. You can also send us pictures and announcements from your 
church and we will try to put them on our Facebook page. We would love to see pictures 
of VBS, musicals, ordinations, etc.       

All events are located on the Associational web site: 

www.sbassociation.org     

To unsubscribe from this newsletter please click on 

unsubscribe 
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All articles are due by noon on the 
25th of the month. Please mark your 

calendars. 

A S S O C I A T I O N  E V E N T S 

 

mailto:connie@sbassociation.org
mailto:info@sbassociation.org?subject=Unsubscribe%20to%20newsletter

